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Congratulatory Message to the OACPS on its 1% Anniversary

The Kingdom of Eswatini Is proud to be a Member of the Organisation of Africa, Caribbean
and Pacific States (OACPS) and is honoured to extend congratulations and felicitations on

the occasion of the 1= Anniversary of the Organisation since the coming into force of the
Revised Georgetown Agreement in April 2020,

This year’s theme envis ions an "OACPS of the future:

Unity.” This is befitting of the new and improved OACPS, an organization that is fit for
purpose, exploring the characteristics of a global player committed to multilateralism. As we

transition, may we continue to work in solidarity and unity to advance the development of
our nations and improve the lives of ts people.
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